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May 26, 2006

- VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY –

Ms. Blanca S. Bayó, Director

Division of the Commission Clerk and

 Administrative Services
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399


Re:
Docket Nos. 060172-EU and 060173-EU
Dear Ms. Bayó:


At the May 19, 2006 rule development workshop in the above dockets, Staff requested comments on its proposed revisions to Rules 25-6.034, 25-6.0345, 25-6.064, 25-6.078 and 25-6.115, F.A.C.  Pursuant to that request, I am enclosing for filing in the above dockets the comments of Florida Power & Light Company, which are in the form of subsection-by-subsection suggested revisions to Staff’s May 19 proposal with comments on each suggested revision. For convenient reference, FPL’s suggested revisions are redlined as changes to Staff’s May 19 proposal.  

Subsection (8) of Rule 25-6.034 in Staff’s May 19 proposal addresses pole attachments.  The investor-owned utilities, including FPL, are filing separate joint comments on pole attachments, which address Staff’s proposed Subsection (8). 

FPL looks forward to continuing working with the Commission, its Staff, and other interested persons in developing appropriate infrastructure hardening-related amendments to Rules 25-6.034, 25-6.0345, 25-6.064, 25-6.078 and 25-6.115.  






Sincerely,






/s/ John T. Butler





John T. Butler

Enclosure
Cc:
Lawrence Harris, Esq. (w/encl.)


Interested persons (w/encl.)
